[bookmark: _GoBack]SUMMARY REPORT:  As outlined in March report, Pat responded to and followed up request from Professor Caroline McGregor NUIG re participating in survey on "the role of social workers in supervision of children in and out of care 1965-1980". I met for some hours in Dublin with student Victoria Mc Guinness to discuss this.  She has interviewed 7-8 social workers around the country for her MA thesis. 
Sadly Claire V. Smith (Dublin & Cavan) died on 19th April. Claire was 91 and had been ill for some time. She was a founder member of IASW. She was one of the original "Social Work advisors" appointed to the Department of Health in the 1970's. May she rest in peace.
Next lunch meeting will be in Bewleys Hotel Ballsbridge 12.30 pm on Monday 8th June.

